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January 25, 2021      e-mail 
 
Georgia Baxter 
President 
J.H. Baxter & Co. 
P.O. Box 5902 
San Mateo, CA 94402 
 
Re:  Cleaner Air Oregon Testing and Sampling 
 
 
Dear Georgia Baxter: 
 
LRAPA has reviewed the responses and revised Liquid Sampling Plan submitted by 
J.H. Baxter (JHB) on January 22, 2021 and is approving the plan. LRAPA agrees with 
JHB’s intentions to complete the liquid sampling by February 15, 2021. 
 
Additionally, LRAPA agrees that JHB’s responses to our requests for additional source 
testing is sufficient to move the CAO risk assessment process forward. LRAPA looks 
forward to discussing timing and details of the testing. 
 
Please communicate any questions or clarifications regarding the above comments in 
order to provide timely and complete submittals. LRAPA is available to collaborate with 
JHB during this timeline to review sequenced sections of the Emission Inventory and 
underlying preparatory work.  
 
Let me know if you need any further information or assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Max Hueftle 
Permit Section Manager 
 
Cc: Merlyn Hough, LRAPA 
 John Morrissey, LRAPA 

Katie Eagleson, LRAPA 
Brian Snuffer Zukas, Maul Foster & Alongi, Inc. 
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